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Top left: The first batch of clients arrives. Top right: The Consular Outreach team evaluates applications and 
provides consultations. Bottom: The Consular Outreach team takes a group photo with the Filipino American 

Association of Pittsburgh, Inc., the partner-organization for this outreach (Photos by NYPCG) 

 
18 September 2018, New York – The Philippine Consulate General in New York held a 
consular outreach in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania last 15 September 2018, Saturday, in 
partnership with the Filipino American Association of Pittsburgh, Inc.  
 
The consular outreach, led by Vice Consul Tanya Faye Ramiro, provided nearly 140 
consular services.  
 
To better serve Filipinos in distress, an “Assistance to Nationals” desk completed the full 
complement of consular services. END   
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